
 

Bid Award Notice: 
On February 13th, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. bids were opened for the paving of Cedar Lane & Summer 
Haven Lane. The bids are as follows. 

 

Bids     Company 
 
$ 1,359,622.81   Satterfield Construction Co. 
 
$ 1,199,505.31   Universal Civil Construction 
 
$ 1,078,722.00   Lindler’s Construction of S.C., LLC 
 

 

Lindler’s Construction has been awarded Project # 2022-0636-02 paving, by the Saluda County 
Transportation Committee for Saluda County Roads & Bridges Department on February 20th, 
2024. 


